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From: Nicholas Cerwin
To: Jessica Johnson; Bob Leischow; Ashley Palen; Gina Gresch
Cc: Chris Marks; Steven Beyer
Subject: RE: 2021-07-13 - AARB Dangerous Dog Appeal Decision Letter - Wilford.pdf
Date: Thursday, August 19, 2021 10:49:41 AM
Attachments: Sophie- Chris Wilford .msg


Lt. Johnson,
 
She did install a secure latching mechanism on her fence. I am told both dogs, Herbie and Sophie,
were both licensed as of July 15.
 
It is my position that she has accomplished what was requested and that the case can be closed.
Thanks for following up. I had thought it was only the clerk’s office that needed to be aware. My
apologies for leaving you out.


Thanks,
 
Nicholas Cerwin
Principal Assistant City Attorney | City Attorney's Office
City of West Allis
7525 W. Greenfield Ave. | West Allis, WI 53214
Dept: 414-302-8450
thatswhywestallis.com
 


From: Jessica Johnson 
Sent: Thursday, August 19, 2021 10:47 AM
To: Bob Leischow; Ashley Palen; Nicholas Cerwin
Cc: Chris Marks; Steven Beyer; Jessica Johnson
Subject: FW: 2021-07-13 - AARB Dangerous Dog Appeal Decision Letter - Wilford.pdf
 
Nick, Bob and Ashley,
 
According to this letter, Ms Wilford had to install a secure fence, license and submit proof to the City
Attorney’s office by July 23.
 
Please advise if she completed this requirement so I may close the case out.
 
Thank you,
 
Jessica Johnson
Lieutenant | Police Department
City of West Allis
11301 W. Lincoln Ave. | West Allis, WI 53227
Office: 414-302-8054 | Dept: 414-302-8000
thatswhywestallis.com
 


From: Chris Marks 
Sent: Wednesday, July 14, 2021 3:31 PM
To: Jessica Johnson
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Sophie- Chris Wilford 


			From


			Dbombs12


			To


			Nicholas Cerwin


			Recipients


			NCerwin@westalliswi.gov





Hello Mr.Gerwin 





I am emailing you on behalf of Chris Wilford attached below are pictures of the locks that have been installed on the fence gate. 
















Dominic Draghicchio 
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Subject: FW: 2021-07-13 - AARB Dangerous Dog Appeal Decision Letter - Wilford.pdf
 
Hi Jess
 
This is the first of two dangerous dog appeal decisions. 
 
Thanks
 
Chris Marks
Deputy Chief of Police | Police Department
City of West Allis
11301 W. Lincoln Ave. | West Allis, WI 53227
Office: 414-302-8020 | Dept: 414-302-8000
thatswhywestallis.com
 


From: Patrick Mitchell 
Sent: Wednesday, July 14, 2021 3:25 PM
To: Robert Fletcher; Chris Marks; Colin Hughes
Subject: FW: 2021-07-13 - AARB Dangerous Dog Appeal Decision Letter - Wilford.pdf
 
This is an appeal to a dangerous dog order which will likely have to be shared with Patrol for
compliance checks.
 
Thanks,
 
Patrick Mitchell
Police Chief | Police Department
City of West Allis
11301 W. Lincoln Ave. | West Allis, WI 53227
Dept: 414-302-8000
thatswhywestallis.com
 


From: Gina Gresch 
Sent: Wednesday, July 14, 2021 2:02 PM
Subject: 2021-07-13 - AARB Dangerous Dog Appeal Decision Letter - Wilford.pdf
 


Good Afternoon,
 
Please see the attached decision letter from yesterday’s AARB
meeting.  Please note the Appellant isn’t on this email because she
didn’t provide me with one.  It will be going out in tomorrow’s mail. 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions. 
 
Thanks you.
Gina Gresch, MMC/WCPC
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Deputy City Clerk | City Clerk
City of West Allis
7525 W. Greenfield Ave. | West Allis, WI 53214
Office: 414-302-8201
thatswhywestallis.com
 
 
 



https://thatswhywestallis.com/



